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It is important that the ancient trackway past Stonehenge is preserved.  Although
the trackway to and past Stonehenge it is now developed into a busy trunk road. It
is inconceivable  to destroy the preserved heritage destroying buried  archeology
to put the road. underground.  
I hope decisions are not driven by economics. Rather than accessibility to all
people to wonder at past impressive achievements.  
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